
PUBLIC NOTICE TO REMOVE HAY BALES FROM MOUNTRAIL COUNTY 

ROAD RIGHT OF WAY BY NOVEMBER 1, 2024 

 

ALL HAY BALES AS STORED ON MOUNTRAIL COUNTY ROAD RIGHTS OF WAYS AS PRESCRIBED IN 

THE MOUNTRAIL COUNTY HAY REMOVAL POLICY MUST BE REMOVED BY FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 

2024. HAY BALES REMAINING ON COUNTY ROAD RIGHTS OF WAY AFTER NOVEMBER 1, 2024 

WILL BE REMOVED BY THE MOUNTRAIL COUNTY ROAD & BRIDGE DEPARTMENT. HAY BALES 

NEED TO BE REMOVED FOR SNOW MANAGEMENT AND SAFETY REASONS.  

 

THE ENTIRE HAY REMOVAL POLICY CAN BE VIEWED ON THE MOUNTRAIL COUNTY WEBSITE @ 

HTTP://WWW.CO.MOUNTRAIL.ND.US/ROAD.HTML  

 

BY THE ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MOUTRAIL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS AS PER POLICY ADOPTED 

SEPTEMBER 5, 2017.  

 

PUBLISH: OCTOBER 2 & OCTOBER 9, 2024 

http://www.co.mountrail.nd.us/ROAD.HTML

